
Bunches Bend Protection District Meeting. August 21, 2019. 

The commissioners met August 21, 2019 at 11 a.m. in the East Carroll Parish Police Jury 

Meeting Room. 

Tap Parker, President called the meeting to order. In attendance were Steve Brown, Tap Parker, 

Teddy Schneider, David Oswalt, Shannon Baker, and Andy Brister. Absent was Steve Cochran. 

Teddy Schneider made a motion to approve June 12 meeting minutes. Seconded by David 

Oswalt. 

Nan Hopkins was present to present the financial report. The district has $225, 181.33 cash in 

the bank for operation expenses. December 1 the principal and interest for the bond is due. 

Due to the extreme emergency of the pumping station repairs, the district is not required to 

follow the bid laws. However we will be receiving bids and quotes for the project. Teddy 

Schneider made a motion to approve the financial report. Seconded by David Oswalt. 

Levee Maintenance: Moe Taylor with Delta Mulching has completed the first mowing of the 

levee. The second mowing will depend on the budget and weather. 

Pumping Station: Reynold Minsky gave an update on the Corp of Engineers plan. Chucky 

Hensley will be contacted to see about draining the water around the pumping station so we 

can analyze the situation . A committee was formed to plan the next course of action in fixing 

the pumping station . Committee members include Tap Parker, Mark Brown, Teddy Schneider, 

Steve Brown, and Steve Cochran . Steve Brown was named chairperson. 

Emergency Plan: Steve Cochran sent our emergency plan for the district. Ethics and financial 

disclosures are due by May 15. 

November 6 is next meeting. Meeting adjourned. 


